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The Scottish Parliament
Parlamaid na h-Alba




Alex Cole-Hamilton
Member of Scottish Parliament, Edinburgh Western

Dear Colleague

I am writing to voice my support for Corstorphine Community Centre’s Community Asset Transfer Request for Westfield House. 

For decades the community centre has been a lynchpin in the life of Corstorphine. Whether that’s in the support they’ve offered through the many social activities they offer to isolated groups, the food bank or the training offer the community at large they are a profound force for good across west Edinburgh.

It’s been a tough few years for the organisation since the fire at the old Corstorphine public halls, but they have moved forward with grit and tenacity, providing huge support to the community during lockdown in particular.

I wholeheartedly support the bid for a Community Asset Transfer.
Yours sincerely,
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Alex Cole-Hamilton MSP

Edinburgh West
0131 334 1814

alex.cole-hamilton.msp@parliament.scot

151 St John’s Road, Edinburgh, EH12 7SD
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